
Reception Homework – 26th September 2025 

  

This week, please complete your homework on an A4 piece of paper to bring into 

school. We can provide this for you, if needed, please just ask. 

 

For your homework, we would like you to create a poster all about you! Please 

complete this poster on one sheet of A4 paper only so we can create a class 

book. You could include photos or drawings of your family members, pets, 

beliefs, favourite hobbies, favourite food, favourite toys, special places, 

favourite colour and/or favourite animal. You can choose!  

 

The children will then be able to go through the book and share their posters 

with each other. This book will be used as a discussion starting point. The book 

will be kept in the classroom for the children to look at during the day if they 

wish.  

 

If you have any queries or questions, please let us know. 

 

Parents: 

• Support your child to think of facts about themselves.  

• Talk to your child about what they have decided to draw or stick onto 

their poster as this will support them when they share their poster in 

school.  

• Support your child with using scissors (if necessary).  

 

  

 


